
 

 

 

 

January 14, 2021 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I have had the pleasure of working with Alan Morgenstern and the team at Morningstar Productions for 
the last twelve years.   They are our exclusive provider of audio/visual equipment for all of our events.  
Alan is creative, patient and generous.  I value his opinion on set up and design of our event venues.  
And I am never disappointed.  He does beautiful work and has the latest technology that ensures your 
event will look and sound amazing.  Alan also understands the needs of nonprofit organizations.  He can 
work within any budget.  

The Morningstar team always goes above and beyond when working on an event. They are the quiet 
muscle behind the scenes that ensure everything looks good and works well.   

I appreciate our partnership and would recommend his services. 

Please contact me with any questions. 

Regards, 

 

 

Kim Gerrish, CFRE 

Executive Director 
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